
 Operation Santa at Ziehler Playground  

	
   	
   	
  

	
  

	
   	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
Ziehler Playground, in collaboration with La Salle College High School, was very proud to run 
Operation Santa Claus on Christmas Eve 2014. The students at La Salle High School did an 
amazing job collecting and distributing gifts to children ages newborn to 13 years old-- we were able 
to distribute over 500 gifts this year! Children throughout the Ziehler community, Olney and District 
3 playgrounds and recreation centers, including Rivera Recreation Center, Feltonville Recreation 
Center, Simpson Recreation Center, Ziehler Playground and Ferko Playground, received presents.   

Ziehler’s ARL Marty Jackson and his volunteers distributed presents directly to many homes 
throughout the Ziehler Community, as well as a group of kids who attend programs at Ziehler 
Playground. We are so grateful to La Salle High School and the volunteers for taking time to make 
our community’s Christmas a little more joyful. Many of the recipients of the gifts would not have 
received anything else had it not been for this program. We are also grateful to all of the recreation 
centers who participated and allowed us to distribute presents to their kids. It is what the holiday is 
all about. Happy New Year from Ziehler Playground! 
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